
*If you would like to place an ad in the newsletter for an open 

church position or event please call the  

association office at (251) 945-5112 or email us at 

office@baldwinbaptist.com.  

Please note that space is limited so keep descriptions to a minimum.  
Thank you! 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com       
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

April 22, 2021  

Association Staff: 

Rick Ellison, Director of Missions       
Nate Diehl, GARM/Campus Ministries Director 

Marsha Laird, Executive Ministry Assistant  
Angie Estes, Clerk/Ministry Assistant 

ANNIE RHODES SCHOLARSHIP 
Application deadline  - May 3, 2021 

Application is available on our website under WMU 
https://www.baldwinbaptist.org/wmu 

If you have anyone you know that is eligible for  
this scholarship, please have them contact us. 

GA and RA CAMP 
May 31—June 4, 2021 

Reg Deadline is April 30, 2021 
Plan to attend with your  

RA/Boys or GA/Girls groups.   
Forms and Info available at  

www.BaldwinBaptist.org 

Bayside Baptist Church 
Bivocational Pastor 

Please send resume to:  

Bayside Baptist Church 

PO Box 533, Lillian, AL 36549  
Attn: Pastoral Search  

Committee or email  

bsbclillian @gmail.com 
 

 

Durant Chapel Baptist Church: 
Part-time Youth Minister 

Email resume to  

kquinley@gmail.com 
 
 

Eastwood Baptist Church:  

Part-time Music Minister &  

Youth Minister  

Send resume to  
eastwoodbc@att.net  

or call 251-937-6277  
 

Lagoon Baptist Church 

Part-time Secretary 

Contact Ben DeMott  

205-705-6380 
 
 

Loxley FBC: 

Part-time Nursery Worker 

Email resumes  to  
fbcloxleychidren@gmail.com 

 

Loxley FBC Worship Leader 
Contact Terry Whiteside at  

(251) 978-1914 

New Life Baptist Church: 

Music Minister: Please submit 
applications to:  

newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com 

Oyster Bay Baptist Church 

PT Office/Fin. Secretary 
Send resumes to 

info@oysterbay.church  

Pine Grove Baptist Church:  

Young Adult/College Minister 
Please send resume to  

pgbmbaptist@gmail.com  

or call 251-937-2460  

Shell Banks Baptist  
Part-time Director of Music 

Contact David Hallex at  

dmhallex@yahoo.com. 

Stockton FBC: 
Pianist  for Sunday AM 

call 251-937-9513 or Send  

resumes by email or mail: 

stocktonfbc@gmail.com  
52700 State Hwy 59, 

Stockton, Alabama 36579 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COUNSELING OFFICE TO REOPEN 
 

The Pathways Christian Counseling Ministry located at our  
associational office will reopen beginning Monday, April 26. 
Jason Reasor will be our new counselor. He has served as a  

pastor and is a trained counselor. We look forward to offering 
this ministry at our office. To make an appointment please call  
1-866-991-6864.  Pathways Counseling is available to all ages 
and is a ministry of the Baptist Children's Home whose main  

office is located in Birmingham. 
 

THE COOPERATIVE PROGRAM SUNDAY 
This Sunday, April 25 

 
I am very grateful for our Cooperative Program. By the giving 

of churches to missions through the Cooperative Program a 
church was started in the town where I lived as a child in  

Indiana. It was at that church that I learned about Jesus and  
trusted Him as my personal Lord and Savior. 

 
The Cooperative Program is our unified plan for giving to mis-
sions and ministries as Southern Baptists through our individual 
giving to our local church. These funds are used to help support 
our missionaries in North America and around the world. Many 
of these funds come back to Baldwin County for a number of 
ministries, including starting new churches. I believe that God 

blesses our churches and us individually as we give to missions 
through the Cooperative Program. 

 

Rick Ellison 

MINISTERS CONFERENCE 
Special Guest Ed Litton 

Pastor, Redemption Church, Saraland 
Tuesday—May 4—11:00a.m. 

FBC Silverhill Multi Purpose Bldg. 
Executive Committee will meet over lunch at noon 

mailto:info@oysterbay.church
mailto:stocktonfbc@gmail.com

